

TOWN OF HOLDEN

1196 MAIN STREET HOLDEN, MASSACHUSETTS 01520

> TELEPHONE (508) 210-5540 Facsimile (508) 829-0252

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS MEETING, APRIL 25, 2019

Chaffins Recreation Association

Case No. SP-1902

The Zoning Board of Appeals held a public hearing on Thursday, April 25, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the Holden Senior Center on the Petition of Chaffins Recreation Association for a Special Permit to allow for reconfiguring and expansion of pre-existing baseball/recreational fields for property located at 459 Main Street.

Members in attendance: J. Deignan, F. Lonardo, R. Butler, (1st Alternate), and D. George (2nd Alternate)

Others in attendance: D. Lindberg – Building Commissioner, P. Harding – Director, Planning & Development, C. Perkins – Secretary, R. Lavigne – 129 Cannon Rd, T. Anderson, 23 Holly Circle, M. Goodale – 11 Homestead Rd, T. Milliken – 222 Highland St, P. Mulroy – 125 Chapin Rd, J. Mahaney – 110 Industrial Dr, B. Mansfield – 81 Winthrop Lane, L. & D. Peterson – 37 Steppingstone Dr, T. Mulroy – 120 Harris St

J. Deignan opened the meeting stating the Board has received a request from Chaffins Recreation Association to continue their hearing until next month's meeting in May due to a four (4) member Board in attendance that evening. D. George made the motion to continue this hearing until the next Zoning Board of Appeals meeting on May 16, 2019 and R. Butler seconded. The motion was unanimously **APPROVED**.

The meeting closed at 7:05 p.m.

James Deignan, Board Member